
Town Manager's Office 
Town Hall 
260 Commercial Street 
Provincetown 02657 MA 

September 10, 1986 

Dear Miriam Hapgood DeWitt, 

We have read (many times over) your letter to Provincetown 
Magazine, and wish to express to you our gratitude for 
having written it. 

As workers in Town Hall, we have seen and we have heard 
much of what took place at Spritus Pizza. Your letter put 
it all in perspective. Nothing occurs in a vacuum. 

You express it s o ,  so well, "Our peace and freedom depend on 
our respect for one another's rights." 

Thank you again. 


